
Our Ref: TRI/LPA/PS178/22
21 March 2022

Dear Parent/carer

Year 10 Geography Field Trip - 25 & 26 March

I am writing to confirm the final arrangements for the Year 10 Geography Field trip on Friday.
We will be leaving school at 6.30 am so please arrive by 6.15 am at the latest. The
Bramley Green will not be open at that time so please use the main school gate.

If your child is unwell and unable to attend on the day of the trip, please contact me on the
school mobile number:

07775506611

The final instalment for the trip is now due and if you have not yet returned the completed
medical consent form for your child, please would you do so asap.
This message is being sent to all parents so please disregard if you fully paid and returned
the form.

If your child is entitled to free school meals, I will order a packed lunch for them for Friday.

Attached is a slide show presentation with all the details for the trip including itinerary and kit
list.  If you did not attend the recent trip meeting, your child will be given an order form to
select what they wish to have at the Indian Restaurant on Friday evening.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Your sincerely
Mr Ritchie
Head of Geography


